
Diary Dates 

October 

23rd School Closes for Half-Term at 
 3.30pm 

November 

2nd  School closed for Training Day 

3rd  School Opens for Term  

 

Secondary School 
Applications for 2021 
A reminder that applications for 
secondary school places closes at 5pm on 
the 31st October. 

See: 

www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/  
admissions for further details. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Outdoor Footwear/
Clothing 
As you may be aware, we are using the 
field for all of our breaktimes 
currently.  This is to ensure every bubble 
can play outside and has plenty of space 
to play. 
We are an "all weather" setting since 
Covid-19; outdoor play is happening, 
whatever the weather!  This is so the 
children are not cooped up indoors all 
day. Therefore every child MUST have 
the following items with them, every 
day: 
- a coat (ideally waterproof, with a hood) 
- a change of footwear for outdoors; 
these can be wellies, old trainers or other 
shoes but must be an alternative to their 
school shoes.  They will get muddy and 
wet! 
It would be preferable if the outdoor 
shoes could stay at school all term but 
we understand that practicality and 
budgets might not allow for 
this.  However, it is essential that there is 
something for the children to change 
into for outdoors, to save their school 
shoes from being ruined - and our 
carpets! 
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Covid-19 
In order for the safety of all please can we 
remind parents to check for  Covid 
symptoms :- 

 
* High temperature (above 37.8C) 
* A new continuous cough 
* A sore throat 
* Loss of or change in normal sense of 
taste or smell 
* Feeling generally unwell 
* Persistent tiredness 
* Been in close contact with / living with 
a suspected or confirmed case of COVID-
19 in the previous two weeks. 
 
If your child has any of these symptoms 
please do not send them to school. 
A runny nose or sneezing only are unlikely 
to be Covid-19 

 

 
 

Panto –Sleeping Beauty 
  
Due to the current COVID situation the 
Deco Theatre have unfortunately lost 
school bookings.  
They would like to offer the parents and 
guardians of our students a special offer 
price should you wish to visit them at 
the Deco to watch their Pantomime on 
the following dates:- 
  
Tuesday, 15th December at 18.30 
  
Wednesday, 16th December at 18.30 
  
Thursday, 17th December at 18.30 
  
Friday, 18th December at 19.00  
  
 Tickets are priced at £9 each for both   
children and parents/guardians on the 
above dates.  
  
When booking online or over the phone 
please use/quote ‘AURORA’ to take     
advantage of this offer.  
  
The Box Office is open Monday – Friday 
10.00-16.00 on 01604 491005. 

 

 


